
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

10th February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 

Year 7 Drama Trip to the Palace Theatre, Manchester – Charlie & the Chocolate Factory Musical 

 
Your child has been invited to attend a trip to the Palace Theatre, Manchester to watch Charlie & the 
Chocolate Factory – The Musical on Tuesday 11th July 2023. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to see 
and experience a live theatre production whilst also supporting and consolidating key concepts explored in 
their Drama lessons.  
 
The trip will be leaving by coach from school at 17:15pm (for a 19:00pm show) and will return to school at 
approximately 22:15pm. Students should have something to eat before the trip, although there may be time 
for them to purchase some refreshments at the theatre during the interval. Students will not be required to 
wear full school uniform, but clothing appropriate for a school event and a theatre visit is expected. 
 
We anticipate that this trip will be extremely popular. We hold a limited number of tickets which will therefore 
be allocated on a first paid basis. The price of the trip is £30.00 which is outstanding value for an evening 
theatre performance, which includes both the admission and the cost of transport. 
 
You may confirm your child’s place on the trip by returning the attached reply slip and making the appropriate 
payment on School Gateway by Friday 24th February 2023. A waiting list will be kept if the trip is 
oversubscribed; students will be selected at random to fill any spaces that become available. Payment for this 
trip is non-refundable and must be made by accessing the online Wellfield Academy payment system which 
can be located via the academy website or via the School Gateway app. 
 
If you have any queries relating to this trip, please contact the office or email enquiries@wellfieldacademy.org, 
marking your email FAO Mrs Taylor. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr R Beales    Mrs R Taylor      
Head of Creative Faculty   Teacher of Drama     
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------ 

 
Year 7 Drama Trip to the Palace Theatre, Manchester – Charlie & the Chocolate Factory Musical 

 
Child’s name: _____________________________________       Tutor Group: _______       Date: __________ 
 
 I give permission for the above-named student to attend the trip, I agree to the trips & visits terms and 
conditions and will make the appropriate School Gateway payment by Friday 24th February 2023. 
 
 

Signed: __________________________________     Print Name: ____________________________________ 
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